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Thank you very much for considering this bill. I support Senate bill 1064 as written to 

help modernize our signature collection for the Oregon Charitable Checkoff. This will 

help qualifying nonprofits to more effectively and efficiently collect signatures.   

Sincerely, 

Kim Overhage 

Chair, Oregon Zoo Foundation Board of Trustees 


